
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2020-017 

Date:         June 16, 2020 

Subject:    Mid Ohio Annual Tech with Form 
 
General Instructions for Annual Tech 
Cars and drivers must complete annual tech before running official event sessions, which do not include 
promoter tests, but do include official practice, qualifying, and races. 
 
Attached is the annual tech form to be used at the Mid Ohio event June 27, 2020.  There are minor 
revisions to the form distributed in February, 2020.  The documents referenced are the 2020 F4 US 
Sporting Regulations and the 2020 FIA F4 Technical Regulations.  They are attached. 
 
Please insure that your car will pass all items.  If you have any questions, please contact Buddy Fey at 
901-210-7245 or bfey@sccapro.com. 
 
 
Specific Details for Mid Ohio 
Upon arrival at the SCCA trailer, please remove the shock cover, engine cover, both sidepods, and the 
panel covering the fire bottle prior to entering the tech area.  Then follow tech staff instructions for 
distancing. 
 
Due to the number of cars at Mid Ohio and the constraints imposed by Covid-19 protocols, the tech 
staff will not do followup at team trailers for items that do not pass annual tech.  This includes driver 
and car livery per the Style Guide.  If a car does not pass, it will have to return to tech at the SCCA trailer. 
 
Further details and the schedule for annual tech will be released shortly. 
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